
‘Code  Black’  reveals
realities of hospital’s ER
The movie “Code Black” is a behind the scenes look at the day-
to-day  activities  of  Los  Angeles  County’s  Emergency
Department.

Three  of  Barton  Memorial  Hospital’s  emergency  physicians
attended residency at LA County and will provide an insider’s
perspective of LA County and Barton hospitals after a free
screening of the movie.

“Code Black” will be shown Nov. 7 at 6pm in the board room
at  Lake  Tahoe  Community  College  in  South  Lake  Tahoe.  It
features some graphic medical scenes, so parent discretion is
advised.
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